
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/14/2022 5:09:01 PM

First name: Amy

Last name: Dolan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern in regard to the proposed development on Forest Service land in the area

of the historic Holland Lake Lodge, 

 

I am writing to wholeheartedly oppose the corporate development of a private resort on public lands on Holland

Lake. Holland Lake is a treasured destination for the local community that provides a peaceful year-round

outdoor experience. It is home to many species of wild animals including endangered species and migrating

birds. 

 

Holland Lake is no place for a 13,000 sq. ft. lodge and multiple other new structures that will bring large crowds,

noise and pollution. The construction of these buildings will only be the beginning of exploitation of the

surrounding environment, as the POWDR Corp owns and operates adventure companies offering zip lines, tour

companies, heli skiing, and more. 

 

I urge the Forest Service to deny the proposed development by the POWDR Corporation, and to do its due

diligence with a complete environmental assessment. Please, let's keep this treasure the beautiful, wild place it is

today and say NO to this proposal. 

 

Sincerely,

Amy Dolan

Missoula, MT


